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20193011:P Steven 07:082019 13.20:24  OBJ Dear Sir/Madam,

Altmann-Richer
_ | would like to object to this planning application

The creation of an ancillary space to the existing restaurant will negatively impact on both the value and
livability of my property.

The building works themselves will create noise and disruption which will be visible and clearly audible with my
property.

Once built, the additional restaurant will then create more noise when noise can already be heard from the
restaurant in my property. It will disturb the peace further in what is already a hoisy and polluted area. This will
be especially great when large crowds gather to watch sporting events, with shouts and screams already
clearly audible in my property.

Similar applications have been made previously and also rejected on similar grounds. | see no reason why it
should be different this time round

| urge you to reject this application
Kind regards,

Steven Altmann-Richer
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